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THE  UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

VANCOUVER 8, CANADA

THE LIBRARY

Address reply to:
Government Documents

24th October, 1957

Dr, Tekujiro Kanamori,
National Diet Library,
Tokyo,
Japan,

Dear Dr. Kanamori,

1 acknowledge, with many thanks, on behalf of the
University of British Columbia Library, receipt of a copy of volume 1,
No.l, (July-August 1955) of the International Tibrarian, I should
like to compliment you and your colleagues not only on the contents
of the magazine, but also on the wonderful indexing and abstracting
services described in your article "Some aspects of Current Biblio-
graphical Activities in Japan".

May I also add a personal note to say how much we s S
appreciate being designated as a depository library to receive copies &
of all your government publications. These we hope will help to build _
a bridge of understanding between Japan and Canada, | e

To you and to my friends on your staff, I send my i
warmest personal greetings., It is with a great deal of pleasure that =

I recall meeting you, and hearing you =peak in 1953/54 when I was
teaching at the Japan Library School.

“““““”“"} With every good wish,
g g | Sincerely yours,
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Pingg d Anne M, Smith, Assistant Librarisn
" and Head of Reference Division
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